
COMMUNITY AND PUBLIC SERVICES COMMITTEE REPORT
Weed Control Program - Reduction in Funding

Recommendation of the Committee

That the Parks and Roads branch 2021 operating budget be increased by $1.14 million on a
one-time basis to return the weed management program to 2020 service levels, with funding
from the Financial Stabilization Reserve.

History

● At the May 28, 2021, Community and Public Services Committee meeting, the May 28,
2021, City Operations report CO00251 was considered.

● The Committee heard from R. Olstad, The Edmonton Chapter of the Council of Canadians;
K. Kowalchuk; R. Feroe and S. McCumsey, Pesticide Free Edmonton; E. Falconer, Edmonton
River Valley Conservation Coalition; and M. Wilhelm.

Attachment

May 28, 2021, City Operations report CO00251
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